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June 28, 2010
TO: Board of Mayor and Aldermen

FROM: Eric Stuckey, City Administrator
Jackie Moore, Chief of Police

SUBJECT: Grant application

Purpose
The purpose of this memorandum is to present notification regarding the applications for funding for the

Franklin Police Department to the Board of Mayor and Aldermen (BOMA).

Background
The Franklin Police Department has applied for the Edward Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance Grant (JAG)

Local Solicitation for 2010. This grant is 100% fund additional equipment and furniture within the emergency
communications area in the Police Headquarters.

Financial Impact
The Edward Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance Grant awards $10,672. If awarded, the allocations will be equally

divided between the Franklin Police Department and Williamson County Sheriff’'s Department. The amount each
department will receive will be $5,336.

Recommendation
It is recommended that the requested funds be accepted upon award.
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